
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
   
 

  
     

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday  5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

Good News Reflection - How to handle rejection 

How well do you handle rejection? This Sunday's Gospel reading shows us how the disciples reacted to rejection. 

They had entered a Samaritan village ahead of Jesus, as he had asked them to do, to gather an audience. But 

because the Samaritans had an anti-Jewish prejudice, they didn't want to listen to Jesus. Their hearts were closed 

to anything he might want to say. And so they missed an opportunity to experience the Savior of the world. 

How do you feel when close-hearted people reject your efforts to bring Jesus to them? What do you feel like 

doing when someone refuses to listen to you? Or when you try to explain a teaching of the Church but they don't 

even want to try to understand? 

The disciples who traveled with Jesus didn't like rejection any more than we do. Two of his closest friends, James 

and John, thought they would do Jesus a favor by asking, "Do you want us to zap them with a lightning bolt?" 

Jesus had previously told them to deal with rejection by wiping the dirt from their sandals and walking away. 

Now he lived what he preached by walking away from these Samaritans. He didn't force his beliefs upon the 

villagers, even though they definitely needed the truths he could have taught them. 

There's a lot we have to give up when we follow Jesus, including the grudges we like to hold and our desire to 

deal with rejection by retaliating. Why give others that kind of control over our moods? Wiping the dirt from our 

shoes means we get rid of the bad feelings that steal our joy. 

At the end of this scripture, Jesus explains that following him is always a forward motion. We're always walking 

away from something -- away from rejection, away from our unloving reactions to prejudice, away from the 

close-heartedness of those who are as yet unteachable -- and moving into the loving embrace of Christ. 

To move forward, remember that the Holy Spirit is the only one who can prepare a heart to receive Jesus. When 

we try to bring someone to Jesus and fail, we're not really failing; we're planting seeds rather than harvesting the 

crop. Let the Holy Spirit finish the work while you move on to other fields. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 
Who is frustrating you because he/she is not willing to change? What can you do to "walk away" lovingly and to 

give yourself a break? (It might not be a literal departure.) 

 © 2018 Terry Modica, Catholic Digital Resources, www.catholicdr.com. Printed by permission. To view or subscribe to daily Good News Reflections, visit www.gnm.org. 

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11: 30 – 12:00   

          Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

June 29 & 30 – 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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We are a Scent-Free building. 

Our many chemically sensitive parishioners 

appreciate your thoughtfulness by not 

wearing perfume, aftershave, scented hand lotion, 

fragranced hair products, essential oils and/or scented 

products.  

 

Made This Way: How to Prepare Kids 

to Face Today's Tough Moral Issues 

by Leila Miller and Trent Horn 
A generation ago parents did not have to explain 

transgenderism, same sex "marriage," and in-vitro 

fertilization to their children.  Learn how to equip your 

children to understand and own the truth about these 

and other tough moral issues using love, natural law, 

and Church teaching.  Now available in the Parish 

Library. 
 

We are starting a Worship Band! If you love 

to sing or play an instrument, come and join us 

on Monday, July 8th at 7:30 pm in the church. 

There will be practices throughout the summer and 

additional training will be held at the end of August. 

We will be leading worship for Adoration once a month 

and the occasional Saturday night Mass. If you are 

interested but unable to make the first practice or have 

any questions please call the church. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Fair Booth 
 

The Fair is back in town and we need volunteers to 

run our fair booth! For the fair booth to be successful, 

we need the cooperation of church, school, and family. 

It is a perfect opportunity for you to spend three or four 

hours with your friend, spouse, or teenager, or even 

some “get away” time for yourself! We need each of 

you! 

It requires thirteen volunteers for a complete shift. The 

dates that we need volunteers for are July 1st, 2nd, 4th, 

5th, and 6th. Sign-up sheets for fair booth shifts can be 

found on the tables in the church foyer. There are also 

sign-up sheets for earlier dates where volunteers will be 

needed to clean and prepare the booth to be opened. 

Lastly, there are sign-up sheets in the 

foyer for anyone willing to donate pies. 

Thank you to the many people who will 

be contributing in any way to make our 

fair booth a success! 

 
 

 

What a miracle it is for us to be able to receive the 

Body and Blood of Jesus Christ at Mass! We are also 

blessed to have a beautiful building to worship in, 

technology to help things run more smoothly, children 

in our midst, musicians to draw us closer to God… the 

list goes on! Also, what a blessing to have so many 

volunteers that work to keep our many ministries going. 

BUT we are all the Body of Christ. If we don’t all work 

together, our precious church and church family will 

suffer. We can see that happening already. Please call 

the church office – we need your talents and abilities. 

We will help you determine how you can contribute to 

this amazing Body of Christ. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish would like to extend an 

invitation to all of the Grade 12 graduates to join us on 

Sunday, July 7th, for a special Graduation Mass at 

11am. We want to celebrate the graduates who we as a 

parish have watched grow up and become the mature 

young adults that they are today. All are 

welcome to join us in this celebration!  
 

Are you considering becoming Catholic? Are 

you a Catholic interested in being Confirmed? 

Are you a Confirmed Catholic who's ready 

to explore your faith anew?  

Join us in an extraordinary process of 

learning more about the Catholic faith in an adult learning 

environment. Join us and discover if you’re being called 

to become part of this Catholic family. Join us and 

rediscover the rituals and traditions of the faith you 

learned as a child. Join us for RCIA! Please call the office 

for more information or to sign up!  
 

Hospitality schedules have been emailed out. Please 

get yours from the pamphlet rack if you don’t have an 

email. 
 

Funeral Lunch Groups: The following groups are 

next for upcoming funerals: Donna & Renee, Marilyn 

& Ev, and Shirley & Theresa. 

Upcoming Eucharistic Celebrations 
Mon. July 1 - - 

Tues. July 2 No 9am Mass Funeral at 1pm 

Wed. July 3 9 AM Glen Adacsi + 

Thurs. July 4 9 AM Braxton Kot 

Fri. July 5 12:10 PM 

12:45 PM 

5 PM 

Harvey Seitz + 

1st Friday Adoration 

Benediction 

Sat. July 6 10 AM 

5 PM 

7 PM 

@ Tatagwa – 

Ken Petlock + 
@ St. Mary’s – Gertrude 

LaRocque + 

Sun. July 7 9 AM 

11 AM 

Ed + and Claire Kuhn 

 

July 6 & 7 

Isaiah 66.10-14 • Galatians 6.14-18 • Luke 10.1-12,17-20 

We want to celebrate your milestones! Send us 

the dates of milestone Birthdays or Anniversaries of 

either you or your loved ones, and we will announce 

the special occasion in our parish bulletin! 
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Lost and Found: We have an ever-growing 

pile of items in our Lost and Found. Items 

such as a black jacket, a bike helmet, and 

baby shoes can be found near the coat-rack 

in the church foyer. Please stop by and take 

a look to claim what belongs to you! We also have a 

lot of containers left from funeral lunches. If you 

have ever brought baking for a funeral lunch, please 

check to see if one of these containers is yours! 
 

An evening with the Saints on Signal Hill 

The Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation 

Committee invites everyone to gather at the 

Sacred Heart Statue on Signal Hill 

(adjacent to the Arts Center) on Sunday, 

July 21, 7-8pm for an evening with the Saints.  We will 

be reading brief biographies of Saints Mary Magdalene, 

Camillus, James, Junipero Serra and Augustine Zhao 

Rong.  All have feast days in July.  Afterwards we will 

recite the Rosary and enjoy some snacks and 

refreshments.  Bring your own lawn chair! 
 

The Weyburn Ministerial is hosting an ecumenical 

Wheat Festival Worship Service on August 11th at 

1pm at Heritage Village. In preparation for this service 

and the impact it could make on our community, we are 

all invited to pray together every Wednesday from 

12pm – 1pm. You can pray from home, at your work 

place, in your car, OR you can join us at the Salvation 

Army church to pray (bring a bagged lunch for yourself 

and an item for the Food Bank).  

 

Update on Sandy Bay: We have been able to establish a 

location in Saskatoon, the Oblates of Mary Immaculate 

house, which will keep donations from our parish until 

Father Heinner or someone from Sandy Bay is able to 

bring the donations from Saskatoon to Sandy Bay. If any 

parishioner is driving to Saskatoon and has room for 

some bags or boxes that are now stored in the church 

basement, it would be greatly appreciated if you 

could deliver some of the donations to Saskatoon. 

Please contact the parish office if are you able to 

do this, and they will give you the address. 

Every Sunday bulletin lists the Mass times for the 

weekday Masses, but on occasion it is necessary to 

announce a change in Mass time, or have a cancelation 

altogether. If you would like an email and/or text 

message sent to you advising of any change in Mass 

times, please send your contact information to 

stvincent@sasktel.net. 

Knights of Columbus: 2019 Sask. State Charity 

Appeal tickets are now available for purchase from any 

Knight.  Cost is $1.00 per ticket; books of 10 tickets are 

available.  Brs are to contact Br Pete BROCCOLO 

(306-891-9755 - petebroccolo@gmail.com) ASAP to 

receive books. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish Trivia 

          The answer is: C 

A Catholic Boy Scout Troupe, formed in 1934, 

was named the “Archbishop Monahan Troupe”, 

after Archbishop Peter Joseph Monahan, who was 

the Bishop for the Archdiocese of Regina from 

1935 until 1947. 

Updates for the Summer 
Over the summer, we will be publishing the bulletins 

only once every two weeks. Please submit any 

announcements sooner rather than later to ensure that it 

can be added to the bulletin in time. Bulletins over the 

summer will be for the following weekends: 
July 6/7 and July 13/14 • July 20/21 and July 27 / 28 

Aug. 3/3 and Aug. 10/11 • Aug. 17/18 and Aug. 24/25 

Our choirs will also be taking a break over the 

summer, and there will only be music at one of the 

Sunday Masses every weekend. If you are wanting to 

get involved in music ministry, this could be your 

chance to get started, by filling in for one of the 

times that we won’t have any music. Please contact 

the parish office if interested. 

There will be no Children’s Liturgy over the summer. 

There will not be anyone scheduled to run the 

projector over the summer, but there will always be a 

PowerPoint made anyway. If you are at Mass, please 

consider stepping up and running the projector 

screens. If you don’t know how to, stop into the office 

during the week and we can give you a quick tutorial. 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit 

“For you were called to freedom, brothers and 

sisters. But do not use this freedom as an opportunity 

for the flesh; rather serve one another through love.” 

(Galatians 5:13) 

We like to celebrate the fact that we are free to “live 

the good life.” But Jesus calls us to a different kind of 

freedom. St. Paul reminds us that Jesus sets us free so 

that we can serve one another, share our gifts and 

promote God’s work here on earth to glorify His 

name and not honor ourselves. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family and 

friends of Laurence Woodard, particularly to his wife, 

Margaret, and his children, Darren, Jason, and 

Shannon (Miller). May God comfort them at this 

difficult time. 
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Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  June 29 / 30 
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Glenda Zackrisson Carol Reeve 

Pat Wolensky 

Leko Family 

Marilyn Schuck 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

First 3 serve bread 

Last 4 serve cup 

Jo Martin      Lloyd Zyla 

VACANT 

Brian Winter    Dave Creurer 

VACANT      Janice Seitz 

Yvonne Kerr 

Doreen Verbeurgt 

Marcel Bauche 

Lynn Colquhoun 

VACANT 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Yvette Bauche 

Elaine Nielsen 

Acolytes VACANT Aime Isabey 

Ron Klein 

Stella Hoffart 

Gordon Rutten 

Children’s Liturgy VACANT Ingri Roman Danielle Branvold 

Janene Hoffman 

Power Point Fingler Family VACANT Roberto Roman 

 

Hospitality 

Sean Galvin 

Raeanne Leffler 

Chad Klein 

Steve & Glenda Zackrisson 

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Hilarion Pohl 

Harry Jensen 

Elaine Gray 

Ron Wormsbecker 

Aime Isabey 

Pat & Loretta Benning 

Counters:    Sherry Dreis, Kerry Dolter, Richard Wick 

Stewardship of Time & Talent -  July 6 / 7 
 SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Lloyd Zyla Wendy Pitre 

Colleen Fellner 

Doris Aasen 

Glenda Shupe 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Mary Ann Piwarski 

Rose Loos      Joyce Reiser 

VACANT      Roberto Roman 

Steve Zackrisson      VACANT 

Chris Marcotte 

Jean Woodard 

Susan Kot 

Shannon Tuchscherer 

Judy Van Betuw 

Val Wing 

Helene Gordon 

Danette Travey 

Acolytes VACANT Don Bohn 

Frank Porte 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Camille Goski 

Children’s Liturgy NO  CHILDREN’S  LITURGY  OVER  THE  SUMMER 

Power Point NO SCHEDULE OVER THE SUMMER. PLEASE RUN PROJECTOR IF AVAILABLE.  

 

Hospitality 

Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 

Yvonne Kerr 

Omer & Chris Marcotte 

John & Shannon Tuchscherer 

Terry Lonoway 

Emily Stadler 

Ron Miller 

Charlene Keen 

Counters:    Harry Plemel, Nick Coroluick, Terry Biss 

Parish Council Members: Val Wing (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer, Vic Messer, Jim 

Wanner, Marga Cugnet, Wendy Sidloski   Parish Finance Chairperson – Dave Creurer 

 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Peter Broccolo (891-9755) petebroccolo@gmail.com 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Exec Mtg. – 2nd Mon. of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Mon. of month 

  

 Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist: Andrea Sidloski • stvincent@sasktel.net   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 
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